HB 1742 -- MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION

SPONSOR: Sommer

This bill requires the Division of Motor Vehicles, within the
Department of Revenue, to offer a one-time only three-year
registration option for specified vehicles. Fee offices may

collect an extra proportional fee for the three-year license sale.

This bill is the same as HCS HB 1566 (2018).



